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I have lived here for 8 years and during this time, the increased building in the Otay Ranch 
and Millenia area, while beneficial to a ce1iain point, has reached the end of their benefits. 

We do not have a need for more housing, we have a need for AMENITIES and infrastructure 
to suppo1i housing. We do not have enough schools, groce1y options, or police to support the 
increased number ofresidents. We do not even have a large libraiy in Eastlake! :( It's tiuly 
despicable. 

Another concern is Eastlake' s notorious reputation of poor ti·affic conh'ol and 
accidents/incidents. Fmiher contesting our sti·eets puts our residents at more risk. 

As it is we have less than 15 pati·ol cars for all of Chula Vista. 

We need to prioritize meeting the safety and logistical needs of our residents FIRST AND 
FOREMOST. 

Melissa Nieves-Rainey, M.S. 




